
Principal Mrs L Pratt 
Priesthorpe Lane, Farsley, Pudsey, Leeds LS28 5SG 

 
 
 
 
 
7th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 

 

We are delighted your child will be joining Co-op Academy Priesthorpe in September to begin the next 

exciting stage of their educational journey. We take this responsibility incredibly seriously and will do all 

we can over the coming years to support, guide and encourage them to be the very best they can be, in 

terms of both their personal and educational development. 

 

Between now and September we will be working with you to do all we can to support your child in 

making sure they have a smooth and enjoyable transition to secondary school.  

 

Jane Cronshaw, our Key Stage 3 Leader, is leading on transition for us. She is very experienced in this 

area. She will be speaking to key teaching staff at your child’s school over the coming weeks, to make 

sure we have all the information we need to support a smooth and positive start to Year 7. If you would 

like to contact her at any point, please email her on: prie-year6transitions@coopacademies.co.uk 

 
 

In the meantime, if you would like to find out any more information about our academy and the exciting 

opportunities that await your child, please follow this link: https://priesthorpe.coopacademies.co.uk/ 

 

We wish you and your families well. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Pratt               
 

Louise Pratt​ ​ ​  

Principal 
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